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17th January 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This afternoon the school received a telephone call from a concerned parent, informing us 

that there had been a Facebook post saying that someone was armed, in a car at the local 

shops.  

 

This was promptly reported to the Police for advice. They confirmed that there was no 

immediate threat in the area and that the school did not need to initiate lock down 

procedures. They assured us that they would have ensured the school would have been 

contacted if this information was confirmed. 

 

Please be assured that we have procedures in place in order to deal with such an event 

occurring. School staff responded immediately to the information and advice was sought. 

 

Thank you to the parent for their vigilance and care to the school community. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mrs T Davis 

(Principal)  
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